

**Board of School Trustees** District No. 68 (Nanaimo-Ladysmith) 395 Wakesiah Avenue Nanaimo, BC V9R 3K6

Dear Trustees,

On behalf of everyone at Nanaimo & Area Land Trust I want to thank you for supporting NALT with your donation to the School Water Stewards program on behalf of the 56 retirees from SD 68. We are grateful to have your support.

Memberships and donations are an important source of funding for NALT's land protection initiatives. Your support helps to cover the costs of stewardship programs, keeps the Stewardship Centre operating four days a week, and assists with the costs of other services NALT provides to the community that are not funded through specific grants or other funding sources. Working together, we are helping to foster a culture of stewardship in students, and we see the results.

NALT staff and volunteers are always working together on innovative events and fundraising opportunities. Some current activities are:

- Ongoing sales at the Natural Abundance Native Plant Nursery throughout the year. Current nursery hours are Wednesdays 10am to 3pm and Saturdays 11am to 3pm.
- More activities are listed under EVENTS on our website

If you need information about any other aspect of NALT's programs, call the NALT Stewardship Centre weekdays at 250-714-1990, email admin@nalt.bc.ca or visit our newly designed website at www.nalt.bc.ca.

With gratitude,

Paul Chapman, Executive Director

Nanaimo & Area Land Trust

Poul Cy